
Continuation of Financial Impact: 

The nine Broward County Public School teachers attending the NSU Summer Program will be 

paid a stipend of $600 each, for a total of $5,400. Title II-A grant funds will cover these 

stipends.  Teachers will be participating and learning the content along with the students in the 

sessions that will be delivered by NSU and a community organization with the pertinent content 

knowledge and expertise aligned to each program accordingly.  


